
Dear Parents, 

Good study habits include respect for deadlines. Therefore, timely completion of all assignments is expected.  To help prepare students for future academic success, all 7th grade teachers require that this form be completed and attached to each late assignment (no exceptions).

· Based on a 100 point scale:
· Assignments that are 1 class period late will have a deduction of 10%. 
· Assignments that are 2 class periods late will have a deduction of 20%. 
· Assignments that are 3 class periods late will have a deduction of 25%. 
· Assignments that are 4 class periods late will have a deduction of 30%. 
· Assignments that are 5 class periods late will have a deduction of 35%. 
· Homework will not be accepted after two weeks. 

· Major projects and papers will be accepted two weeks after the deadline, but will receive a grade no higher than 50% of the total points. 

· ALL late work must be turned in one week before the end of the grading period. NO EXCEPTIONS.  
To receive credit, work must be COMPLETE (partial work will NOT be accepted) and be of Final Copy Quality (neat and legible). 
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Request for Acceptance of Late Work





For Student Use Only (blue/black pen only)





(Student must completely fill this out – not the parent.)





Teacher’s Name: C. Blossom			 		Subject: Texas History





Student’s Name ______����__________________________          Class Period: ________





Assignment: ___________________________________	





Original Due Date: ____	_______________________





Reason for missing due date (must be explained)_____________________________________


____________________________________________________________________________________________________________





Date Assignment Submitted to Ms. Blossom _______________________ 





For Parent Use Only (blue/black pen only) 





Today’s date _____________ Parent’s Signature _________________________ 





Cell phone # ____________________ E-mail ___________________________ 











